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15 July 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ carers 
 

Parents’ Welcome Event (parents only) 
Tuesday 19th July 2022 - postponement 

 
Due to the expected extreme heat on Monday and Tuesday, the academy has taken the decision to 
postpone the parents evening until  
 

Wednesday 20 July 2022, starting at 6pm. 
 
This change has been made in the health and safety interests of our whole community. 
 
We appreciate your support and look forward to meeting you on Wednesday. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

                                             
Mrs K Soltysik      Mrs C Stones 
Transition Leader     Assistant Headteacher 


